
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Office of Defects Investigation (ODI) has received several response extension requests 
from manufacturers pertaining to peer information request for EA14-002, concerning Kia 
Sorento sunroof breakage. The requests are detailed below. 
 
Hyundai requested a two-week extension for questions 7 and 8 to allow for the translation 
of documents received from Korea. Questions 1-6 will be sent by or before the original 
due date of August 22, 2014.  
 
Nissan is requesting a two-week extension on all materials for the peer IR. The response 
requires technical information that will have to be retrieved from Japan whose offices 
have been on summer shutdown, and are currently just returning. Additionally, they have 
had to devote numerous hours to the launch of the recall lookup function on their 
webpages, as well as responding to several pre-existing information requests from ODI. 
Nissan will provide their response by September 5, 2014.  
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